
 
 

 

 

2024 Street & Utility Improvements 
Sump Pump Information 

The new streets will contain six-inch subsurface drains installed at the bottom of the roadway section to remove 
subsurface moisture and reduce the risk of frost heaves. These subsurface drains will be located one-foot behind 
back of curb and will run parallel with the street. These subsurface drains will give residents an opportunity to 
connect their sump pump discharge lines to avoid the surface discharge that commonly occurs causing pavement 
deterioration. The sump pump line will be stubbed to the right-of-way line.  As construction progresses, the location 
of these sump connections will be coordinated by the on-site inspector with the homeowner. 
 
Roof drains are not allowed to be connected to the subsurface drains.  
 


